Dear IB Physics Parents and Community:


This is your cordial invitation to the 18th annual Tualatin Physics research symposium.  It will be held at 6:00 on the evening of Monday, the 24th of January 2011 in the lecture hall of Tualatin High School. 
 
The purpose of the symposium is for my students to defend their semester research projects before the public (you).  Their projects constitute their final examination for the semester of IB Physics.


This symposium features research on sound attenuation, tuck distance and rotation, magnetic permeability, combustion cannons, resonance in crystal glasses, standing waves, gelatin strength, ballistas, heat effects on elasticity, Mentos and Coke, rocket engine testing, BB gun velocities, and trebuchet range.

Hope to see you there!!!

Sincerely,

Chris Murray

Physics 

Tualatin High School 




